ANTHONY R. FANUCCI
MAYOR

June 22,2021

TO: Keith Petrosky
Richard Franchetta
FROM: Anthony Fanucci, Mayor
RE: Mayor’s Zoning Board of Adjustment Appointment
Dear Keith:

I hereby re-appoint, John Pierantozzi and Ryan Flaim to the Vineland Zoning Board of
Adjustment, for the term of 4 years beginning July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2025.

I hereby appoint Victoria Lods to the Vineland Zoning Board of Adjustment, for the term
of 4 years beginning July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2025. Victoria Lods will replace Ryan

Feaster as his appointment will expire as of June 30, 2021.

Sincerely,
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